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PRESS RELEASE 
Geneseo Park District Receives New Preschool Soccer Goals 

WHAT: The Geneseo Park District receives new Soccer Goals for the Geneseo Park District's Preschool 

Soccer Program. 

WHY: The Geneseo Park District Foundation received a $2,000 grant from the Seth Ernst Memorial 

Soccer Slam.  This grant was used to purchase new soccer goals for the Geneseo Park District's 

Preschool Soccer Program at the Athletic Field. 

 

These goals will remain in the open field at the Athletic Field for the community to use following the 

Preschool Soccer League season. 

 

HOW: The Geneseo Park District’s Preschool Soccer League is offered in the Spring and Fall season. 

Participants learn the basic skills and rules of the game while also learning to work together as a 

team.  Learn more about the Preschool Soccer League visit 

http://www.geneseoparkdistrict.org/preschool-soccer or contact the Geneseo Community 

Center at (309) 944-5695. 
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